
Notice - we have a positive lab result showing Dutch Elm Disease is in our 
community.  
  

Residents will please follow the below immediate steps concerning Elm trees on their property:  

• Elm trees should not be pruned between April 1 and September as this is the ‘active’ 
season for the disease.  The Pointe will not put any Elm branches through the chipper 
during this active period. 

• Consult the below links to assist you in self diagnosis of a potential diseased tree. If you 

are fearful you have a diseased tree take in a sample to: Crop Protection Laboratory 

(CPL) in Regina for confirmation. The address is 346 McDonald Street Regina, SK  S4N 
6P6 

• Upon a positive result please inform the RVPP Council so we can track the disease and 
be on the lookout 

• The resident must immediately remove their private tree 

• There are several tree removal services in Regina that you may contact – one that I 
have contacted is Sawyer’s Tree and Landscapes 

• The resident will take their private tree to the landfill and it will be burned.  
  
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/business/agriculture-natural-resources-and-
industry/forestry/forest-health/dutch-elm-disease 
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/search#q=ded&sort=relevancy 
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